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Reviewed Treasurer’s Report for 2018.
 
Reviewed the 5-year budget forecast
and made recommendations to ensure
the general fund reserves.
 
Evaluated and discussed the annual
audit and made recommendation for
cash management.
 
Discussed the New Strategic Plan
presented at the Assembly meeting and
noted some budgetary and monetary
concerns requiring modifications to the
budget.
 
Reviewed complimentary registrations
at Congress and recommended that
these should be decided at the
discretion of the President. 
 
Recommended changes to the FAC
Terms of Reference.
 

Overview of
activities in 2019

Committee meeting to be held prior to the
WSAVA Assembly in Poland in September
2020.
 
Will plan a teleconference call post annual
audit (April-May 2020).
 
Review financial reports and budget from
the Treasurer on quarterly basis.
 
Investigation a cash management policy
document for WSAVA.

Plans and priorities
for 2020
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